
 
 

 

 

 

Board of Education Report: FY2022-2023 Food Service Management Agreement  

To:   Dr. Kent Mutchler, Superintendent  

   Board of Education  

From:   Todd Latham, Assistant Superintendent – Business Services 

Date:    Wednesday, May 18, 2022 

Meeting:  Monday, May 23, 2022 

 

Agenda Item:   FY 2022-2023 Sodexo Food Service Management Agreement 

Policy Reference:    4:120 – Food Services  

 

The Business Office recommends the Board of Education approve a one-year food service management 

agreement with Sodexo America, LLC. The agreement will ensure the District provides nutritional food service 

options to students from July 1, 2022, through June 30, 2023. The District will be leaving the Seamless Summer 

Option program returning to pre-Covid food services.  

Below are highlights of the proposed extension agreement: 

* A single year renewal for 2022-2023 

* No structural changes in the agreement 

* The agreement projects a minor surplus of $12,000 used for the replacement of equipment 

 

ATTACHMENT(S): Management Agreement between Geneva CUSD 304 and Sodexo America, LLC 
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